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OAK RIDGE PLACE INFORMATION 

OAK RIDGE PLACE SENIOR LIVING 

6060 OXBORO AVENUE NORTH 

OAK PARK HEIGHTS, MN 55082 

Main Office:  651-439-8034 (Monday—Friday 8:00—4:30) 

Fax:  651-439-8305 

Home Health Aide 24-hour phone:  651-295-1886 

Kitchen:  651-351-2912 

www.oakridgeplace.net 

 

YOUR OFFICE STAFF 

Heather Strachota-Director of Housing (heathers@oakridgeplace.com) 

Marlene George-Office Manager (marleneg@oakridgeplace.com) 

Madison Brenhofer-Assistant Director of Housing 

(madisonb@oakridgeplace.com) 

Austan Wilson-Maintenance Technician (maintenance@oakridgeplace.com) 

 

YOUR NURSING STAFF 

Jillian Olson-RN-Director of Nursing (jilliano@oakridgeplace.com) 

Lori Jovellana-RN (lorij@oakridgeplace.com) 



HIDDEN MYSTERY ITEM 

Each month there is an item 

hidden in the newsletter.  If you 

find the hidden mystery item, 

call or stop by the office and let 

us know where you found it and 

we will put your name in the 

drawing.  At the end of the 

month, Marlene will pull a 

name out of the bowl.  The  

winner will receive a $10 Cub 

gift card. 

The winner for October is Sue 

Shandley in #314. 

This month find the: 

 

HAPPY  

NOVEMBER 

BIRTHDAYS 

Sue S.  Nov.. 5 

Margo G.  Nov. 8 

Michael F.  Nov. 9 

Loretta C.  Nov. 10 

Chris P.  Nov. 14 

Marilyn K.  Nov. 20 

Nancy E.  Nov. 20 

Russell R.  Nov. 23 

 

 

 

November Calendar will be delayed until we are cleared from 
our semi-quarantine. Once we can reopen then an Activity 
Calendar will be sent out to everyone. Thank you all for be-
ing patient and understanding, keep up the good spirits. We 
can get through this again as a community. We look forward 
to seeing everybody soon.  

Madison Brenhofer  
 



REMINDER !! 

Please remember to TURN your clocks back one hour before 

going  to bed on Saturday November 5. 

HAPPY VETERANS DAY, FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 11 

Veterans Day is a time for us to pay our respects to those who 

have served. For one day, we stand united in respect for you, 

our veterans.  This holiday started as a day to reflect upon the 

heroism of those who died in our country's service and was 

originally called Armistice Day. It fell on Nov. 11 because that is 

the anniversary of the signing of the Armistice that ended 

World War I. However, in 1954, the holiday was changed to 

"Veterans Day" in order to account for all veterans in all wars.  

http://www.military.com/veterans-day/history-of-veterans-day.html
https://www.military.com/history







